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Procurement Authorization – Purchase of Wheel-Trans 
Buses 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Authorize a contract to Creative Carriage Ltd. for $28,780,000.00 inclusive of all 

taxes for the supply and delivery of the following: 
 

a. twenty (20) 6-metre ProMaster buses in the amount of $3,750,000.00 inclusive of 
all estimated costs including contract change allowances, and applicable taxes 
for delivery between 2020 and 2022. 

 
b. ninety-one (91) 7-metre ProMaster buses in the amount of $25,030,000.00 

inclusive of all estimated costs including contract change allowances, and 
applicable taxes, as follows: 

 
1. $280,000.00 for the purchase of one (1) 7-metre Wheel-Trans bus for delivery 

in 2020, which includes options and alternatives, to be used as a pilot vehicle 
for assessment by the Advisory Committee on Accessible Transit (ACAT). 

 
2. Subject to approval by ACAT of the pilot vehicle secured under 

recommendation 1.b.1, $24,750,000.00 for the purchase of ninety (90) 7-
metre Wheel-Trans buses for delivery in 2020 through 2021. 




